
The Preston Hot Springs Town-County Library 

has an opening on the Board of Trustees 

for a community member living outside the 

Town of Hot Springs, but in Sanders County. 
 

POSTING CLOSES May 21, 2024 

Please submit, a letter of interest for Board 

Vacancy, to the Library Board of Trustees if 

you would like to be considered to fill this 

opening. 
 

Questions concerning the opening may be 

directed to Starla Rice, Library Director, 

and/or any of the trustees currently  

serving on the board: 
 

Peg Winebrenner, Matt Pavelich, 

Rube Wrightsman, Nisca Warthen, or 

M’Lin Kendrick. 
 

Thank you for your interest! 


